
Dear Friends, 

This letter will serve as your invitation to the next two Unity in Diversity 

Luncheons before we break for summer (July and August).  Hope you'll 

put them on your calendar and attend both if  you are able. 

On Saturday, May 14, at noon, you are invited to our meeting room at 

Golden Corral Restaurant on Spur 25.  The message will be brought to 

us by Mr. M. H. "Woody" Woodside, President of  the Brunswick-Golden 

Isles Chamber of  Commerce. 

On Saturday, June 11, same time and place, we'll hear from National 

Park Ranger, Denise Spear, of  Fort Frederica on St. Simons Island.  She 

enjoys explaining to Park visitors the connection between Robert S. 

Abbott and Fort Frederica. 

If  you haven't been to our website yet, or not for a while, check us out 

at www.theabbottinstitute.org.  A lot of  new information has been 

added, as well as a photo layout of  the International Festival that took 

place on April 22 at the Brunswick Campus of  College of  Coastal 

Georgia.  You'll also find out how to become a member of the Robert S. 

Abbott Race Unity Institute, and much more. 

Yours sincerely, 

Diane Knight, Treasurer 
The Abbott Institute 
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